Citp of Annapolis
Finance Office

160 Duke of Gloucester Street
Annapolis, MD 21401-2517

Finance@annapolis.goy * 410-263-7952 « Ulilities 410-263-7953 » Fax 410-263-7523 « TDD use MD Relay or 711 » www.annhapolis.gov

May 5, 2017
To: Regina Eldridge-Watkins, City Clerk
Jacquelyn Lee, Legislative Analyst
From: Melissa S. Leaman, Assistant Finance Director
Through: Frederick C. Sussman, Chair of Financial Advisory Commission
Re: Ordinance 22-17, Capital Budget Fiscal Year 2018

Resolution 16-17, Capital Improvement Program Fiscal Years 2018-2023

The Financial Advisory Commission has reviewed Ordinance 22-17, “Capital Budget Fiscal Year 2028" and
Resolution 16-17, “Capital Improvement Program Fiscal Years 2018-2023" and has taken the foliowing action:

_ Favorable

____Favorable with amendments

_____Unfavorable

_ NoAction

____ Other

_ Comments:

On May 4, 2017, at a special meeting, the Financial Advisory Commission heard a presentation on the Capital
Improvement Program for Fiscal Years 2018-2023. Ordinance 22-17, “Capital Budget Fiscal Year 2018” and
Resolution 16-17, “Capital Improvement Program Fiscal Years 2018-2023" were presented by Ms, Melissa

Leaman, Assistant Finance Director.

The Commission considered and discussed the program. Ordinance 22-17 and Resolution 16-17 were
unanimously approved.
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Melissa S. Leaman
Assistant Finance Director




